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Mon: 10:35-11:35 


	1:35-2:35


Thurs: 


10:05-10:35


2:05-2:35





Thanks to all who came to Curriculum Night.  Playdough recipes will come home soon for those interested.


Make sure you check your child’s backpack daily.  


Please turn in your “I know how to take care of a library book” form.  Your child will be able to check out a book once that form is returned.  If you need another form please let us know.


Food Gatherers is Wed., Oct 21st from 11-1.


Potty Training workshop for Parents: Wednesday, Oct. 21 from 6:00 – 7:30 pm.








We will continue discussing the change in seasons.


We are learning to recognize and respond to stop and go signs using movement games and activities to help with self-regulation skills.


We are discussing green and red choices – these help us when following directions and playing with friends.


We have started baseline assessments that will help us learn what your child already knows.  This information will guide our teaching this year.








Reminders/Announcements





Contact Information


Mrs. Kinlaw –  � HYPERLINK "mailto:kinlawt@aaps.k12.mi.us" �kinlawt@aaps.k12.mi.us�


Ms. Kathy – � HYPERLINK "mailto:mcgillk@aaps.k12.mi.us" �mcgillk@aaps.k12.mi.us�


Transportation: 


734-994-2330





Room D102 – Teal pod     734.997.1245 ext 56504





Mrs. Kinlaw’s Place





Oct. 11, 2015





Gym days/Motor – please send your child in gym shoes.





Media Center day 


Please send the paper so your child can check out a book.





Every week





Every week





Mondays





Thursdays





Specials





This Week in Class










